
(Pres. Arthur T. Hadley) 

305 Walnut st., Brookline, Mass. 

April 30th, 1913. 

Dear Hadley: 

Many thanlt:S for a delightful Visit;, I enjoyed every minute 

of it and you were all so kind and hospitable. I shall eherish very 

ha1,py memories of Yale. 

My kindest regards to Mrs. Hadley. 

Sincerely yours, 

w111 Osler. 


